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1st December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Brooke Weston Academy Uniform Expectations 
 
Our standards at Brooke Weston are high and it is these standards that deliver the amazing culture, 
behaviour and results that we celebrate each year. However, over the course of this term, we have 
noticed that some students are not meeting our uniform expectations.  
 
We need to ensure that all students are meeting the Brooke Weston Academy standards for uniform.  As 
such, the senior team and Tutors will be checking students’ uniform against our uniform policy from 
Monday of next week. Parents and Carers will be notified if there are concerns or issues with their child’s 
uniform.  
 
The following link Uniform - Brooke Weston Academy will take you to the Academy’s uniform policy and we 
thank you for your support with this and ask that you continue to support us, where necessary, in procuring 
the correct uniform for your child. 
 
As you will be aware student cards and lanyards are part of the Brooke Weston school uniform. The ID 
cards play an important role as the cards allow students entry into the Academy, registers them every 
morning and allows students to buy their lunch and borrow books/laptops from the library. If students lose 
their card, then parents/carers will need to pay £5 through WisePay to replace it. Students are always 
expected to wear their lanyard when in the Academy, and if they lose their lanyard then parents/carers will 
need to pay £2 through WisePay to replace it.  

If your child is currently not able to wear the correct uniform and there are barriers to you being able to 
rectify this, please contact the school and we will attempt to support you to overcome these barriers as 
repeated incidents of incorrect uniform will lead to students being isolated.  
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding uniform, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school’s 
main reception. Thank you for your support with helping us to uphold our uniform standards.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Shaun Strydom 
Principal 

https://www.brookeweston.org/page/?title=Uniform&pid=90

